



St Michael's CE (VC) Primary School Somerville Road, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH2 5LH

email: office@stmichaelsprimary.bournemouth.sch.uk website: www.stmichaelsprimary.bournemouth.sch.uk

Dear parents / carers,

Signed

In order to help keep children safe, we are asking for any parents of any year 5 or 6 children who wish to bring mobile phones into school to complete the permission slip below. This needs to be returned to the class teacher before a child can bring their phone into school.

Please note that phones should only be brought into school on days where children are travelling to or from school independently and should be handed in to the office before school starts.

Many thanks for your assistance in this matter,	
Year 5 and 6 teachers	
Please complete and return to the class teacher.	
I give permission for my childto bring in their mobile phone for use when travelling to	
It is understood and accepted that phones will be handed in to the school office before school starts and collected at the end of the school day.	

